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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO – DISTRICT 4-C4 
 
District Governor – Bob Wilson    Region One Chair – Augusto Valero 
First District Vice Governor – Steve Picchi  Region One Zone One Chair – Carl Tebell 
Second District Vice Governor – Jack Van Etten 
 
January 1, 2013     

      HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
January 9, 2013 Board Meeting, 6:30 pm and General Meeting, 7 pm, @ 2G 
   Japanese Brasserie, 601 Van Ness, San Francisco.  Note this 
   is a change for the normal first Wednesday of the month. 
 
February 2, 2013 ANNUAL CRAB AND SPAGHETTI FEED FUNDRAISER. 
   Recipients of the monies raised will be the Cherry Blossom 
   Queen Program and George Washington High School.  It 
   will be at the San Francisco Buddhist Church, 5 to 7 pm,  
   all you can eat crab and spaghetti dinner; 7 to 9 pm program, 
   bingo and raffle.  $40/person, $15 for children 12 and under. 
   Members please sell your tickets and turn money into Lion 
   Phillip Mar. 
 
February 5, 2013 Nikkei Lions Club Student Speaker Contest at George Washington 
   High School, San Francisco, 6:00 pm sharp!  Topic presented by  
   the high school contestants is “How Do We Create and Keep Jobs   
   In America”.   
 
February 13, 2013 Board Meeting and General Meeting.  Note this is a change from 
   the normal first Wednesday of the month. 
 
ANNUAL ALL YOU CAN EAT CRAB AND SPAGHETTI FUNDRAISER:  February 
2nd is the date for our Nikkei Lions Crab Feed at the San Francisco Buddhist Church, 
Pine and Octavia Street, 5 to 9 pm with dinner served from 5 to 7 pm and the program of 
bingo, entertainment and raffle from 7 to 9 pm.  Cost is $40 per person with children 12 
and under at $15.  Members please sell all of your tickets and send the money to Lion 
Phillip Mar.  There is a need for a food preparation team to meet on Friday afternoon, 
Feb 1st, at the church and if you help, please call Lions David Fujita or Phillip Mar.  All 
members are needed to show up at the church at 2 pm on Saturday for set up of the gym 
and stay after the program to clean up. The fundraiser profits will be given to the Cherry 
Blossom Queen Program and George Washington High School.  
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